
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
February 27, 2002 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Subject:  Lake Parkway (STH 794) Maintenance Agreement 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 
 The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WISDOT) has recently completed 

the construction of the Lake Parkway (STH 794) which connects the south end of the 
Hoan Bridge to East Layton Avenue.  Portions of the Lake Parkway are located within 

the City of Milwaukee.  City and WISDOT staffs have drafted a Maintenance Agreement 
which addresses ownership, operation, and maintenance of the portions of the Lake 
Parkway within the City of Milwaukee.  The attached resolution authorizes the 

Commissioner of Public Works to execute the Maintenance Agreement with the 
WISDOT which will formalize the various responsibilities associated with this facility. 

 
      Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 
 

 
      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 

      Commissioner of Public Works 
RB:dle 
Attachment 

c: Alderwoman Suzanne M. Breier 


